
Dear Judiciary Committee, 

I am opposed to the government in any way defining what a loving relationship between two 
consenting adults should look like. Additionally, allowing the right to marry to some 
individuals and not to others who want to commit to one another and raise a family 
together is just mean-spirited and hateful. It allows the awards that come with marriage 
(including tax breaks, family unity, and committed partnership) to only some people and 
not to others. We have enough hate to go around to not be accepting of love and 
commitment between two consenting adults regardless of their identity or who they love.  

This is hateful resolution and I would expect better from the good people of North Dakota. 

Sincerely, 

Karyn Plumm  


